

Cir/012/2024-25 Date: 13-09-2024

Dear Parents,

As part of the Dussehra celebration at school, we will be holding a 'Doll Exhibition' at School on September 30, 2024. You are requested to send one traditional wooden toy or wooden doll for display. Do ensure that the name and class of your child is mentioned on it. The toy/doll must be handed over to the class teacher before September 27, 2024. The same will be returned on October 15, 2024.

Thanking you,

Best regards,

For Manipal School

S/d Principal

Mrs. Srilatha S Alva